INTER-DEPARTMENT MEMO - PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY OF COLORADO
PPC-84- 3417
DATE: November 29, 1984
TO: P-Distribution
FROM:  Audrey L. Kitzman, Nuclear Documents Supervisor, FSV
ATTN:
SuBJ:  P-83357

The attached letter, P-83357, is being redistributed due to an error
in the date of the Jletter during original cistribution
(November 1, 1983, versus November 9, 1983). Please dastroy the
incorrect versions and replace them with the copy attached.
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Audrey L. Kitz

ALK/djc
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